THE ROSEACRE NEWSLETTER

@RPASCHOOL

@ROSEACRE
PRIMARY
ACADEMY

EDITION SEVE

ROSEACRE.ATCTRUST.ORG.UK

01253 319000

COMMUNITY - ASPIRATIONS - RESILIENCE - EMOTIONAL WELLNESS

MR FARLEY SAYS

Dear parents/carers,

I look forward to seeing many of you at the events we have planned over the next very busy two weeks. Please look carefully at the diary/calendar entries. If you aren't sure, your child's class teacher will be the first person to contact.

Have a lovely weekend.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Click here

CHRISTMAS BREAK

School closes on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 2pm.

RETRIEVAL PRACTICE



Click here

SCHOOL CHOIR PERFORMANCES

Click here

THANK YOU

We'd like to extend a sincere thank you to the family of Joseph C (5EW) for kindly donating books for our book vending machine.



Phoebe (1TK)
participated
in her first
gymnastics
competition
and won two
silver awards;
we're proud
of you,
Phoebe.

AMAZON WISHLIST

Click here

PLAYGROUND STAR AWARD WINNERS

Click here

HELP

We are welcoming donations of unwanted shoeboxes as our Y5 classes plan to build dioramas in the coming weeks,..

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY

Click here

CONTRIBUTIONS

Click on the given link to make a contribution to our next newsletter, whether this be an achivement of sorts or a flyer.

Click here

FEEDBACK

Please take a moment to share with us your thoughts on our newsletter; thank you in advance₁

Click here

ONE WEEK, FOUR SEASONS

M



T



W



TH



F



Mila (Y1)
played in her
first match for
the under 7s
netball team
and was even
awarded a
medal for her
efforts; well
done Mila.



Isabella (6HW)

performed in

Elf the Musical

at the

weekend.

What a way to

start the

festive period!

MR QUINE'S SONGS FOR THE WEEKEND

'P' for Positivity

'Paper Plane' - Status Quo

Play

'Piano Man' - Billy Joel

Play

'Pure & Simple' - Hear'Say

Play

THE ONLINE SAFETY ACT

Click here

Congratulations Isabella and Imani on awards in your respective competitions. We're proud of you.





THE MATHS CORNER

With mathematical procedures changing generationally, it can often be challenging to support your child without knowing the prescribed method advocated in school. The given link aims to support parents/carers by demonstrating the methods used in the classroom.

FOCUS: MULTIPLYING TWO
FRACTIONS
Click here

PARKING



A polite reminder to please refrain from parking on the zig zags outside school. We have had several complaints from parents, grandparents and neighbours regarding this and we urge parents and carers work with us in protecting the safety of our children entering and exiting school.

MADAME STORTON'S FRENCH CHALLENGE

Click here



Amelia (1TK)
won gold and
silver at the
Bolton Winter
Gala for
gymnastics.
Congratulations